
marine mammal
management back to state

an administrative law judge
has recommended that the man-
agement of polar bears walruses
sea otters and six oilierother marine
mammal species be returned to
the state of alaska

under judge malcolm little
fields june 30 recommendation
a moratorium imposed inin 1972
on taking and importing these
animals except for scientific
research public display and
native subsistence should be
waived and management of
their population should again be-
come the states responsibility
notice of the recommended
decision was published in the
federal register on july 20

the decision is now being
reviewed by the two directors of
the federal agencies with marine
mammal jurisdiction interiors
US fish and wildlife service
and the commerce departments
national marine fisheries
service each of the two agency
heads will then announce his
own decision thene fish and
wildlife service had jurisdiction
over polar bears walruses and
sea otters and the national
marine fisheries service had
responsibility for beluga whales
ringed seals bearded seals
harbor seals northern seal lions
ribbon seals and barghalarghalargfia seals

interested partieparties have until
august 22 in which to file
comments on the recommendedrecommen&d
decision comments concerning
the walrus polar bear and sea
otter should be addressed to the
director US fish and wildlife
service US department of the
interior washington DC
20240


